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September, 2020 

 Dear Members: 

 September 19th is fast approaching for our annual closing for general            

Maintenance. 

Our last dinner service will be Saturday September 19th and we will        
reopen Tuesday October 6th For Dinner and for  Lunch on Thursday       
October 8th. For the time being we will continue serving Lunch on     

Thursday’s, Friday’s and Saturday’s only until  further notice. 
 

The Past seven months have been very challenging for the staff and I, and 
we continue to operate under the current mandated guidelines, for the           
protection of ourselves but most importantly for our membership.             
The good news is we, (The Club) are going to come out on the other side    

unscathed and still healthy. 
 

Although our staff will be on vacation, I will available to you during the 2 
weeks should you need anything or have any questions as you prepare for 

your  return to Islamorada. 
 

The Staff and I would like to thank our members for their continued      

support during these Unprecedented times and our usual hot summer days 
 

Sincerely, 

Vinnie 



Dear Members, 
 

As we have said before the situation with Covid-19 is 

constantly changing. 
 

We are still at a mandated 50% occupancy for indoor      
seating with proper social distancing. Outdoor seating is    
also available with appropriate social distancing. 
 

We are allowing only those with a reservation to have a 
drink at the bar prior to going to their table so I could keep 
within the mandated guidelines of 50 % occupancy. 
 

Monroe County has issued a directive requiring face        
coverings to be worn outside whenever social distancing of 
six feet or more is not possible. Also, all employees and   
customers must wear a face coverings in all public              
establishments, the face coverings may be removed when 
seated, but must be worn if you leave your seat. 
 

I want to thank all of you for your cooperation and 

understanding as we navigate this very fluid environment. 
 

Vinnie 



Dear Members, 

 

On Behalf of the Board of Directors I would like to bring you up to date on the State 

of the Club during these unusual times we are experiencing. There have been some 

great questions asked for Vinnie & myself to address. 

The club is operating at 50% capacity as mandated by the county, which allows us 

to have 40 guests inside the club at any given time. This can be challenging, and 

making reservations as early as possible will help better facilitate your requests. If 

you wish to stay after dinner for a drink we encourage outside seating so that we 

can maintain our guest count at 40.   

 

It is also important to keep in mind that bar seating/service is limited to those 

members who have a reservation for a table that evening. Table seating is also   

limited to stay with-in mandated guidelines of social distancing. Liquor service is 

only available to seated guests at the table or at the bar with a prior dinner         

reservation. 

Thanks to the efforts of Vinnie & the Staff the club is financially stable and will 

make it through theses difficult times. Our employees are healthy and appreciative 

of your continued support 

 

We have re-opened for lunch Thursday, Friday & Saturday only, with normal       

operating hours (11:30-2:00 ) & Dinner hours are Tuesday—Saturday 5:30 to 

8:00pm .Vinnie & the Chef have created a new summer dinner menu, as well as 

nightly specials.  

We are continuing with our sanitation protocols, sanitizing all   contact surfaces 

daily and intermittently through out the day and professionally fog sanitizing twice 

monthly. The three hand sanitizing dispensers have arrived and are located in each 

rest room and one in the main entrance of the club.  



Dear Members, 
 

I wanted to keep you informed on the protocols we are using at the club to 
keep all members and staff safe and healthy during these trying times we 
are all facing. 

We are sanitizing all contact surfaces in the club daily and intermittently 

through the day including, Dining room chairs, doors & bathroom fixtures. 
None of the tables are preset, silverware is rolled in dinner napkins & Salt 
& pepper shakers are replaced with a sanitized set. 

There are numerous other changes that you may notice, such as no sugar 
caddies or cracker baskets or mints in a bowl at the front door. If you would 
like a mint please ask Marguerite I’m sure she will get one for you. 

There is hand sanitizer at the table near the host stand. All staff is wearing 
face coverings at all times. 

We are continuing to have the club professionally sanitized through a 

fogging machine at a minimum of 2 times per month. 

In order for us to comply with mandated (State & Local) policy, I will need 
all member’s cooperation as it applies to reservations and face coverings; 

Please arrive on time for your reservation and know that in some cases we 

may have to re-seat your table to allow other members access for dinner 
and to not exceed our 50% capacity. 

Wear face coverings at all time with the exception of when you are seated. 

Bar seating will be available for cocktails prior to moving to your table, so 
long as it does not exceed your reservation time. Again access & Capacity. 

I hope you all know that the staff and I do all these things and will continue 
to do so for all of our protection & so that we may continue to serve you 
throughoutthese unprecedented times. 

Sincerely, 

Vinnie 



Member Dues and Food & Beverage  

Minimums 

Member Annual Dues & Minimum amounts are billed  

automatically according to membership categories: 
 

Resident Dues — $1100.00 Annually plus $1100.00 Food & Beverage  

Minimum 

 

Non Resident Dues — $750.00 Annually plus  $750.00 Food & Beverage 

Minimum 

 

Spouse Privilege Dues — $550.00 Annually plus $550.00 Food & Beverage 

Minimum 

 

Guides Dues — $250.00 Annually plus $250.00 Food & Beverage Minimum 

 

Intermediate {21-35} Dues—$375.00 Annually plus $375.00 Food &  

Beverage Minimum 

 

Corporate/Equity– Resident Dues— $1900.00 No Food & Beverage  

Minimum 

 

Corporate/Non Resident Dues— $1900.00 No Food & Beverage Minimum 

 

If the Food & Beverage minimum is not met upon         

renewal of your annual dues, the minimum left will be 

automatically charged to your account. Minimums do 

not include taxes or service charges. 
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